
We want to hear from children and young people 
about how we can improve our services.

To provide feedback on what’s working and what 
could be better:
•	 scan the QR Code to access a simple survey, or
•	 ask our staff for a mini-book to complete.

Thank you for providing us with your ideas and 
insights – we will share them with people who can 
make our services better for young Tasmanians.

For information about this feedback initiative, 
contact the Child Safety and Wellbeing Service 
via csws@health.tas.gov.au 

How did we go?


